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Dear Committee Members, 

I support HB 3385.  I personally know a few individuals who have been charges 

inappropriately high fees for records requests from county clerks.  This bill will make 

the fees more clear, and less able to be manipulated to deter the public from making 

requests.  

Please VOTE YES ON HB3385. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Schmidlin 

PCP House Captain 

Washington County 


